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REQUEST FOR CONSULTATIONS UNDER ARTICLE VII:4 OF THE AGREEMENT

The following communication from the delegation of the United States
was recejved in the secretariat on 5 November 1984.

The Government of the United States has requested consultations with
the Government of Japan under Article VII:4 of the Agreement on Government
Procurement with regard to the Government of Japan's single tendering
practices, including the Government of Japan's practice of splitting contracts
under single tendering.



